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Warner Robins High School Presents Beauty and the Beast 
 
HOUSTON COUNTY, GA - The Warner 
Robins High School Theatre Department 
will present Disney’s Beauty and the 
Beast on April 28-30 at 7:00 p.m. and May 
1 at 3:00 p.m. in the Ronald P. Barnes 
Theatre at Warner Robins High. Advance 
tickets are $8 and may be purchased 
online at www.wrhstheatre.com. Tickets 
may also be purchased at the door for 
$10.  
 
Step into the enchanted world of 
Broadway's classic, Disney's Beauty and 
the Beast. Based on the Academy Award-

winning animated feature, the stage version includes all of the wonderful songs written by Alan 
Menken and the late Howard Ashman, along with new songs by Mr. Menken and Tim Rice. The 
classic story tells of Belle, a young woman in a provincial town, and the Beast, who is really a young 
prince trapped under the spell of an enchantress. If the Beast can learn to love and be loved, the 
curse will end and he will be transformed into his former self. Time is running out, and if the Beast 
does not learn his lesson soon, he and his household will be doomed for all eternity.  
 
Warner Robins High is located at 401 South Davis Drive in Warner Robins. For more information, 
please contact Mr. Nicholas Sostillio at 478-929-7877, ext. 51278, or Nicholas.Sostillio@hcbe.net.  
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